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Saunton home learning  

This week, we have been planning and writing non-fiction texts about a variety of wild 

animals. In maths, we have been learning to tell the time to the nearest 1 minute. We had a 

wonderful trip to the Quince Honey Farm this week, during which we learnt a lot about 

pollination and made beeswax candles and reusable sandwich wraps. 

 

Home learning  

Your homework is to find recycled items of different colours and label these with their 

colour names in French. You might choose to cut these up and stick them on a piece of paper 

to make labelling easier.   

 

Reading  

We expect everyone to be reading for at least five minutes a day and record this in their 

yellow reading journals.  

 

PE 

Our PE day is Wednesday. Please ensure long hair is tied back and jewellery is removed for 

PE days. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Executive Head Teacher: Melanie Smallwood 
Head of School: Karen Lintin  
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